
From: Grace Ockwell
To: "Alexandra.Marett@parliament.govt.nz"
Subject: LGOIMA request - Drinking Water quality - Dunedin City Council
Date: Wednesday, 18 March 2015 12:35:34 p.m.

Good afternoon Alexandra,
 
Thank you for your email requesting whether the DCC had applied for the drinking water
 subsidy scheme in 2015. 
 
The short answer is no.  All except for one of our treatment plants have already been
 upgraded to meet the drinking water standards, and the final upgrade, which has been
 funded by rates (through the LTP process) is expected to be completed by June 2015.  
 
Kind regards,
 
Grace Ockwell
Governance Support Officer 
Dunedin City Council
50 The Octagon, Dunedin; PO Box 5045, Moray Place,  Dunedin 9058, New Zealand 
Telephone: 03 474 3487, Fax: 03 474 3594 
Email: grace.ockwell@dcc.govt.nz; www.dunedin.govt.nz

 P Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail
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